
GET Committee 

From: 	 Ryan Fujii <Ryan50f@hotmail.com> 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, January 22, 2019 1:46 PM 
To: 	 GET Committee 
Subject: 	 Support Marc Takamori as Director of Transportation (GET-1(10)) 

Aloha 

Thank you for this opportunity to offer my full SUPPORT for MARC TAKAMORI AS THE 
DIRECTOR OF TRANSPORTATION FOR MAUI COUNTY. 
As the programming Section Manager with the Hawaii Department of Transportation (Federal 
Transit Administration Program), I have had the pleasure of knowing and working with Marc 
Takamori since 2011. 

Through his understanding of the Maui Bus system complexities, Mr Takamori has been able to 
advance the agency technologically addressing various operational challenges. Mr. Takamori has 
had an active and key presence in both County and statewide efforts towards a goal of 100% 
renewable fuel. His continued dedication in supporting, developing and paving the way toward an 
efficient transportation system with a future goal of a 100% renewable fuel transportation system 
attests to his commitment to the present and future. 

Mr. Takamori has the expertise and leadership to continue the development of the Maui Bus and 
its service to the people of Maui County 

Thank You 
Ryan Fujii 
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